
JUNE 5 & 6, 2021 PAGE 1 

Spiritual Warfare 101 
Friday, July 9th, 7pm  
Learn victory over temptation, oppression, 
demonization. Learn how to help others as well. There 
is no cost for this class and material will be provided. 
For more information, email Joe & Patti Kovalcik at 
kovalcikjp@gmail.com. Registration coming soon. 
 
Equipped Class: Sharing Your Faith 
Tuesday, July 27th, 7pm 
Have you ever wondered how followers of Christ 
should respond to today's culture? Do you find it  
hard to share your faith with people around you?  
This class, taught by Michael Hansen, is designed 
to help you understand what we are called to share, 
why we are sharing it, and effective ways to go about 
it in today's changing culture. We will offer this class  
in-person at the church, and online through Zoom. 
Childcare is available with advanced registration. 
Registration coming soon! 
 
Adult Changing Area Available 
If you have an adult child with disabilities who deals 
with incontinence, we have a private room available 
with an adult changing table. Just ask any staff person 
for help. 
 
Calling VCDC Artists 
If you are an artist, we’d love to display your original 
pieces. Please contact info@vcdc.org or call the  
church office if you’d like to share your art with our 
church family. 
 
Missionaries of the Month 

Please pray for  
Steve & Elba Dolan   

and family 
who are currently  
serving in Brazil.  

Quick Connect 
June 5th & 6th in Michael’s Office 
This gathering, offered after each service the first  
weekend of the month, is a great time for guests to  
explore their next steps as they move towards greater 
connection in our church community. Children are 
welcome. 
 
No Touch Food Pantry & Free Medical Clinic 
Monday, June 7th, 5pm 
Our Food Pantry is in need of chunky soup. You may  
drop off items on the rack in the lobby. If you would  
like to volunteer, contact Jim and Shalon Larmour at  
vcdcfoodpantry@twc.com. Interested in volunteering  
for our Medical Clinic? Email Sandie Fisher at 
vineyardfmc@vcdc.org. 
 
Women’s Event: “My Everything” 
Thursday, June 10, 7-9pm 
As challenging as this last year has been, we want to 
provide a space to relax, recharge, and reconnect with  
each other! This will be a time to remember the truth  
that Jesus is all we need. We invite you to join us for  
My Everything – a fun evening designed for worship,  
guided creative journaling, prayer, and connection.  
We welcome middle-school age and older to attend this 
event. There is no cost to attend, but be sure to register  
at vcdc.org under EVENTS to ensure we have journaling 
supplies for everyone! We hope you’ll join us for this fun 
evening together. 
 
Equipped Class: Parenting - Raising God’s Kids 
Tuesday, June 22, 7pm 
Raising kids is hard…isn’t it? Thankfully, God wants to  
guide and help those He has called to be parents. This  
class is designed to equip parents and guardians with 
kingdom principles of grace and authority as they serve  
as representatives of God in raising “His” kids. This class, 
taught by Andrew Hutson, will be offered in-person at the 
church, and online through Zoom. Childcare is available 
with advanced registration. To sign up go to vcdc.org under 
events or call the church office. 



Bountiful Backpacks  
Bountiful Backpacks Ministry blesses families in need 
within the Big Walnut School District. VCDC provides 
weekend breakfast, lunch and snack items for 10 families 
(28 individuals). Would you like to get involved? Commit 
to a monthly donation of a specific food item. Go to our 
website at vcdc.org and click on Events. Please bring 
donations labeled “Bountiful Backpacks” the last 
weekend of each month. Thank you! 
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Weekend Volunteers  
It takes a lot of teamwork to make our weekend services 
happen! We desire to be a church where everybody gets 
to play. For more information on how you can serve as a 
greeter, usher, surface cleaner – or learn how to join our 
VCDC Kids’ Team, please email us at info@vcdc.org. 

Kid’s Ministry Summer Volunteers 
Each summer we offer our regular Kid’s Ministry  
volunteers an opportunity to take a three month  
vacation. If you’ve been wondering whether helping  
in one of our classrooms twice a month might be fun, 
this is the perfect time to jump in. We still need three 
volunteers to serve 6 times during the summer.  
Openings include one 4-5th grade helper and  
several volunteers for the kid’s check-in counter. You 
can sign up on our website at vcdc.org  under events or 
come to the Info Counter and ask for Erika. 
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